
Mikael Morancy
Kittery
LD 1669
Dear Esteemed Members of Maine's Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee,
We need more and better political accountability in the cannabis space outside those 
effected by reelection & paid lobbiests who don't & NEVER WILL have the best 
interests of Maine residents in mind. Just look at the fact that John Hudak remains in 
his position in spite of his overwhelming conflicts of interest & solely politically 
motivated action.
Thank you for your time,
Mikael Morancy
Kittery Maine


